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Wyalong Public School 
“A Top School with a Caring Environment” 

 
w yalong-p .schoo l@d et .nsw .edu.au 

Term 4 Week 9 

 
Penny, Lily, Willow, Amelia & Braiden preparing for “Red Faces” to be performed at the 

Excursion. 
 
 

Message from my desk……. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
It’s school excursion week and everyone is excited!!  
 
Christmas is around the corner and the school is a buzz with excitement.  
So many great opportunities have been planned for our students as they 
finish the year on a wonderful note! 
 
We will be celebrating Presentation Night and Enrichment day next week, along with our Helpers Morning Tea. 
Last night we farewelled year 6, it was a great evening and all the students looked fantastic! Thank you to all 
who came to celebrate with us and to Jo Kirkby, Heidi and Georgina Clements for all their hard work in 
preparing for the night and their hard work in the kitchen. Heidi and Georgina were able to raise $1500.00 
throughout the year to ensure Year 6 had a wonderful night and also so they could receive their year 6 tee-
shirts. Thank you ladies you have gone above and beyond! 
 
Well done to our year 5 students who all did a fantastic job both writing and presenting their leadership 
speeches this week. Voting will take place tomorrow and we will announce the captains and prefects at 
Presentation Night.  
 
We believe everyone is someone at WPS.  We deliver personalised learning & prepare students to be  
resourceful,  resilient,  and future focused.  Our school is responsive to the community by collaborating and 
producing innovative learning opportunities.  
 
Meg Staples    -    Principal 
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What’s Going On! 

 
 
 

School Library: 
All School library books are now due in for end of year stocktake. Please donate $10 towards the 
replacement of any books that cannot be found. This donation will be very much appreciated. 
Student lists for overdue books will come out this week. 
 
Town Library News: 
A number of Wyalong School students have outstanding fines with the town library. If you wish 
your fine to be waived, please send some in date non-perishable food to School and I will deliver it 
to the library on our next school visit on 7th December.  Mrs Low. 
 
Helpers Morning Tea: 
Tuesday 15th December at 11.00am in the staffroom. 
To show our appreciation to all those that have helped the School during the year we invited your 
to a scrumptious morning tea. Please RSVP by 12th December. 
 
Swimming for Sport: 
Our last swimming will be on Tuesday 13th December. 
Please remember all swimming gear and $4.10 for the bus and pool entry. 
 
School Excursion 
Our school excursion will be held this week, starting with a BBQ dinner and disco on Thursday 
evening the 8th of December and continuing Friday 9th December until 3pm.  
Please remember if you have not already returned the permission note and money, please do so 
immediately. 
 
School Closed for Christmas break: 
The School will be closed from Tuesday 20th December 2016 and re-open Monday 30th January 
2017. 
 

Students last day of school is Friday 16th December, students return Monday 30th January 
2017. 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
Week 9 
 
5th Dec 
9th Dec 

 
Year 6 Dinner 

@ Bowling Club 
6.30pm start 

 
Swimming for 
Sport 1.50 – 

2.50pm 

 
Town Library 

Middle School 
 

Year 4  
Middle School 
Orientation 

 
Excursion 

Begins 

 
 
 

Excursion  

Week 10 
 
12th Dec 
16th Dec 

 
 

Swimming for 
Sport 1.50 – 

2.50pm 
 

Presentation 
Night 

6.30pm 

 
Enrichment 

Day 
 

 
Helpers 
morning 

Tea 
11.00am 

 
 

Last day of 
term 4!! 

 
 
 
 



 
BELLARWI C.W.A. LAND COOKERY 
GIANT ANZAC CHEWY BISCUITS. 

Congratulations to Lani Stanton.  
After winning at Branch level, Lani’s Anzac biscuits were then 

judged at Group level in Temora on Wednesday 30th November. 

She went on to win 1st place, that moves her up to State Level. 

She will now compete in May! 

GOOD LUCK LANI!! 

 
 

  

Year 2,3,4  
reward lunch  

at the park 
 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 

        
 

                                             

 
 

 
Merit Awards 
Jay Thacker 
Logan Johnson 
Emily Ryman 
Ariana Orallo 
Alice Norris 
Andrew Clements 
 

Sport Awards 
Lani Stanton 
Karl Orallo 
Kaleb Curtis 
 
 
 

Student of the Week 
Molly Reid 
Ava Hall 
Sarah Foster 
 

Silver Pennants 
Tristan Girard 
Courtney West 
Harry Bush 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         
 
 
 
 
          
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

  

MELISSA’S SWIM SCHOOL – 
LESSON DATES 

 December Block -  3/4/10/11 December 
2016 – enrolments close Sunday 27th 
November 2016 

 January Block  - 3/4/5/6 January 2017 – 
enrolments close 28th December 2016 

 Please email mjs152@bigpond.net.au to 
enrol or contact 0401 735251 

 

Christmas Food Hamper: 
Each year at Presentation Night the 
School presents a food hamper to a 

local charity. 
Please send in items of in date non-

perishable food items and other 
items for Christmas. 

This hamper has been well 
supported previously and we thank 

you in advance for your kind 
donations again this year. 

 

Parents who would like to help 
on Enrichment Day, please 

phone the School. 
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